Prayers
[bookmark: _Hlk114234413]Please pray for the sick, particularly Harry Wilson, George Hall, Roy Cosser, Chloe French, Jane Pannell, Minnie Hodgett, Heather Pentland, Gloria Firman, Gail Calder, Richard Black, Andrew Watson, giving thanks to God for the measure of healing each continues to receive. We remember those who have recently died, especially Bobby Blyth of Fordhill, and all who remember those whose anniversaries of death fall at this time of year: James Skeen.
This week and beyond
· Youth Group meets tonight in the churchyard at 5pm for wooding…
· Baby and Toddler Group meets again tomorrow at 9am in Ancroft Memorial Hall. £2 suggested donation. Speak to Alex for details.
· Lent group tomorrow evening, 24th March at 7pm in Lowick Vicarage. ‘Last Words from the Cross’. Open to all, an informal discussion and reflective worship. Ends by 8.30pm.
· Lowick CE First School invites us to a new play produced by the children and professional theatre company on Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th at 3.30pm and 6pm both days. Refreshments beforehand by Lowick Shop.
Tickets free, booking via school on 01289 388268
· Lent Lunches on Thursdays this year in Bowsden VH 12-1.30. ‘Living Sacramentally’ 27th March and 3rd, 10th April. Soup followed by discussion around the sacraments and disciplines of faith.
· New Electoral Roll: forms are available from Margaret Urwin at Lowick, Nici Gibb at Etal. Every 6 years the electoral roll is made afresh, so please make sure you have re-registered as this does not happen automatically.
· Pilgrim Voice will present ‘Palms to Passion’ in Ancroft Memorial Hall on Saturday April 12th and in Wooler on Sunday April 13th. Tickets £10 from Dee Colam 07801 822851 or Pilgrim Voice Members. See flyer for details.
· Easter Flowers at Lowick – any donations of money or promises of flowers to Margaret Cartlidge, please.
Church Warden Contacts
Ancroft     Leigh Yorke                                                   07716116739
Etal           Andrew Joicey                                              01890 820540
Ford          Kathleen Holmes                                         07951099668
Lowick      Niall Cartlidge                                              01289 381687
Websites: www.achurchnearyou.com
Instagram:  https://www.instagram.com/the_flake_churches/ 

The following clergy have Permission to Officiate in our parishes:
Revd Margaret Sentamu      077871 204745   m.sentamu@gmail.com
Revd Marion Penfold, Canon Nick Sagovsky, Revd Fiona Collin

[bookmark: _Hlk129454877]The Parishes of Ford & Etal, Ancroft, Lowick with Kyloe
A very warm welcome to you, especially if you are visiting.
Do stay for refreshments after the service if you are able.
[bookmark: _Hlk156493435]Please take this sheet home with you and use it as a basis for prayer.
Children are welcome in all our services. 
[image: Ministry Matters™ | Ash Wednesday ...]
Sunday 23rd March 2025
3rd Sunday of Lent
Lowick 9.15am                                                                           Holy Communion
[bookmark: _Hlk192831623]Revd Charlotte Osborn/Revd Margaret Sentamu
Etal 11am                                                                                    Holy Communion
Revd Charlotte Osborn/ Revd Margaret Sentamu
Ancroft 11am                                                                             Holy Communion
Revd Alex Firman

Sunday 30th March 2025
4th Sunday of Lent, Mothering Sunday
Lowick 10am                      Flake Service                               Holy Communion
all parishes worshipping together
Guest Preacher: The Very Reverend Lee Batson
Dean of Newcastle Cathedral
No Service today at Etal or Ancroft

Licensed Clergy
Revd Charlotte Osborn (Vicar)                            01289 388591         
ceosborn@mail.com          				
Revd Alex Firman (Assistant Curate)		   07935 732811	   alex_firman@hotmail.co.uk
image1.jpeg




